FINANCE OFFICE, U.S. ARMY
MORRISON FIELD

wesl Palm Beach. Florida

In reply
rafer to: August 5, 1942,

Dear Mr, Chairman,

Received the two flat fifties of Camels that the Bryant

Service Club sent me a few days ago.

I certainly thank every member of your olub for their thought=

fulness and kindness.

hn W, Eulig,
ech/Sgt.,Fin,Dept
Actg, lst Sgt,



